
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

5th June 2013 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

 

To support our RE work on Christianity, the children in class 3 and 4 will be visiting Trinity Church in Gosforth on 

Thursday 13th June 2013  

 

We shall be leaving school promptly at 09:15, walking to the Church, and returning to school for 11.15.  The 

children will be working inside, but as we will be walking from and to school, sensible footwear, and a waterproof 

coat will be needed.   Children must wear school uniform. 

 

Parent helpers would be much appreciated with each class requiring 3 additional adults for the visit to take place. 

If you would be able to join us on our visit then please contact the class teacher.  

 

A donation of 50p would be gratefully appreciated by Trinity Church. 

 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

Miss Bradley and Mrs Vine 


